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Background

 FY2021 Capital Improvement Plan included I-14/Trimmier & I-
14/W.S. Young Drainage Improvement Project

 First National Bank included the I-14/Trimmier  improvements 
with their project

 Remaining work at W.S. Young includes undergrounding 
existing drainage ditch, landscaping and ADA Improvements.

 Staff received quotes from two consultants that included Halff
Associates and Walker Partners

 Staff selected Walker Partners’ proposal for $68,700.00
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Background

 The scope of the design contract includes the engineering 
design for the roadway drainage, ADA, landscaping, support 
for construction bidding, and construction administration.
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Project Location and Proposal4



Alternatives Considered

The City Council has two (2) alternatives. The Council may:
 Delay the design and construction of the W.S. Young Drive & I-

14 Intersection Drainage Improvement Project
 Authorize the execution of a professional services agreement 

with Walker Partners for the design of W.S. Young Drive & I-
14 Drainage Improvement Project in the amount of 
$68,700.00
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Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the execution 
of a professional services agreement with Walker Partners for 
the design of W.S. Young Drive & I-14 Drainage Improvement 
Project in the amount of $68,700.00
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